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Monday 4th February 2019
Dear Parents,


Year 4&5 Production: ‘Cinderella’

For the two evening performances on Monday 11th and Tuesday 12th February all pupils in  Year 4&5 need to arrive at school at 6pm please. The pupils will be changed by staff and the staff will walk the children over to the church. The doors of St John’s will be open to the audience at 6.15pm and refreshments will be served in the St John’s foyer prior to the performance. The show will start at 7pm. After the production your child will be available for collection at school from approximately 8.15pm. 

To reserve tickets for either performance, please complete the Firefly form by clicking on the following link https://herefordcs.fireflycloud.net/letters-to-parents/year-4and5-production-cinderella-ticket-request-form  by 9am on Thursday 7th February. Initially, there will be a total of 3 tickets available per child per night as seating is limited. Should any extra tickets become available, these will be allocated on a first come first served basis on Friday 8th February from your Firefly request response. For this production paper tickets will not be issued, but a list of ticket holders will be kept at the door.
Many thanks and I do hope you enjoy the show. Just an early warning that the children are hoping / expecting some audience participation in one of the dances so feel free to join in!  If you have any queries then please do not hesitate to contact me via the School Office or h.walker@herefordcs.com
Yours sincerely,

Heather Walker

Head of Drama
Hereford Cathedral Junior School


28 Castle Street


Hereford


HR1 2NW





Telephone 01432 363511
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